[bookmark: _GoBack]VOLUNTEER WITH OKCPS

Apply to Volunteer
We are excited to announce the launch of our 2023-24 volunteering app with ReApply in July! The new school year is fast approaching and classes begin on August 10. We hope you'll join us this year as a volunteer! OKCPS requires all volunteers, old and new, to complete a new application and background check each school year.
Their time and talents are integral to inspiring our students to learn, dream, hope, and become leaders. We look forward to creating unique and impactful volunteering experiences with you!
Remember: whoever you are, whatever you do, OKCPS has a place for you!
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